
Virtual Train-the-
Trainer Workshop

Sponsored By:
U.S. Department of Justice, Bureau of 
Justice Assistance

May 17, 2023
9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., ET
Lunch from 12:00 Noon – 1:00 p.m.

This Virtual Train-the-Trainer  
Two-Part Workshop:

Assists law enforcement trainers in 
developing and delivering their agencies’ 
in-house roadway safety training based 
on NLERSP concepts.

Challenges trainers to utilize research-
based techniques to increase student 
engagement and learning.

Engages participants through practical 
teach-back exercises.

To attend this two-part workshop, officers should have 
previously attended the NLERSP Patrol Officer Training within 
the last year or should have registered for the NLERSP Patrol 
Officer Training that precedes this workshop. A computer with 
PowerPoint capabilities is required for the teach-back portion of 
the training.

The National Law Enforcement Roadway Safety Program, sponsored by the Bureau of Justice Assistance, is a collaborative effort between the 
National Policing Institute and the Institute for Intergovernmental Research.

This project was supported by Grant No. 2018-DP-BX-K005 awarded by the Bureau of Justice Assistance.  The Bureau of Justice Assistance is a 
component of the U.S. Department of Justice’s Office of Justice Programs, which also includes the Bureau of Justice Statistics, the National Institute 
of Justice, the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention, the Office for Victims of Crime, and the Office of Sex Offender Sentencing, 
Monitoring, Apprehending, Registering, and Tracking (SMART).  Points of view or opinions in this document are those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent the official position or policies of the U.S. Department of Justice.

Register Now:
http://leoroadwaysafety.org/NLTT051723

http://leoroadwaysafety.org/NLTT051723

